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New roof deck railings
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"On June 11, 2019 the subcommittee met at the property and determined that 
the rail of the roof deck was significantly visible. The Commissioners requested 
for the existing wood rail to be changed to a simple black metal rail, and that 
the roof deck rail is pushed back a minimum of one foot in order to further 
reduce the visibility. The commission stated that either the platform or rail 
could be pushed back. Additionally, the fascia board is to be made from solid 
wood, and painted black. The Commission stressed that the ultimate objective 
of these small incremental changes is to, over time, lead to the complete 
elimination of the visibility of the roof deck from West Springfield Street."



Aerial View
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